
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

1) Guest Preacher:  Rev. Dave Patton will be our guest preacher, next 

 Sunday, October 31, 2021.  

 

2) Volunteer Opportunity:  The Virginia Baptist Disaster Response will    

      continue rebuild operations in Hurley with teams able to serve 

 beginning November 1. Volunteers will stay at a local church, with 

 COVID protocols in place for all volunteers on site. Thanks to  

 generous local donations, the cost of all food will be covered, so 

 the only cost to volunteers will be travel to and from Hurley.  

 

 As we move toward the Christmas season, we ask you to help us  

 restore people’s homes to a safe, warm, and dry condition by 

 serving in Hurley in the coming weeks. You may sign up at              

 bgavdr.org/hurley-response/  You will be contacted with a             

 confirmation of dates and location.   
 

 

3)  B.C.M. Scholarships:   
 

Dear GPBC Members, 

 

We want to thank you for your gift of money (505.00) to help the BCM 

students at the University of Richmond.  This will allow the students to 

attend the Fall Gathering at Eagle Eyrie.  This is an opportunity for     

college students across Virginia to gather together to grow in their  

spiritual walk as they experience Bible study, worship and fellowship 

with God and other college students. 

 

You have always been so generous to help us and we truly thank 

you.  May God bless you as you have blessed us. 

 

Ryan & Karin 

Bud & Donna 

 
  

4)  Quarterly Business Meeting:  Our Quarterly Business Meeting will     

      be held on Wednesday, October 27, at 6:30pm.     

  

New Business 

 A)  The Nominating Committee will present their report and  

  Recommendations (please pick up a copy of the report in the 

  Narthex and bring with you on Wednesday.) 

 
  

 

  


